
From: Walt Baldwin
To: Doug Buresh
Cc: Charlie Musson
Subject: Open Records Request
Date: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:51:01 PM

Mr. Buresh,

Pursuant to Kentucky’s Open Records Act, KRS 61.870-61.884, I am writing
to request copies of the following public records from KyMEA:

1.  All records pertaining to all scenarios and any data used to create
the scenarios discussed in the September 9th and June 6th 2020 IRP focus
group presentations.  Including, but not limited to, the following
scenarios: BaseCase, HighGas, LowGas, HighDemand, LowDemand,
CarbonLimitwithHighGas, CarbonLimitwithLowGas, NationalCarbonTax, and
ZeroCarbonAdditions.  Please include all records detailing all
supporting data which were used to derive each scenario including, but
not limited to, any forecasts and the data (coefficients, economic data,
weather data, fuel costs, carbon pricing, load, etc) used to create
those forecasts.  Please provide in original, machine readable, digital
format.

I am not requesting the creation of any new documents summarizing or
reproducing the records above or any other data.

The requested information is not being sought for commercial purposes.

If KyMEA makes a determination that any responsive record, or any
portion within the requested record, is exempt from disclosure, please
provide “a statement of the specific exception authorizing the
withholding of the record and a brief explanation of how the exception
applies to the record withheld” as required by KRS 61.880(1).  To the
extent KyMEA may deny any portion of my request and claim the
information is proprietary, please cite to the applicable federal and/or
state law that supports your withholding of the public record.  If KyMEA
validly deems any portion of a record exempt, I ask that the remainder
of the records to be provided, as required by KRS 61.878(4).

Further, KRS 61.874(2)(a) requires KyMEA to provide the requested
records electronically, where KyMEA maintains the records
electronically.  Please supply the requested records in the most
convenient and natural format.  I am not asking KyMEA to reproduce the
records or data but rather to provide the original records or exports
from their respective system(s).  A digital file containing the records
and delivered by e-mail is preferred, especially given the current
health crisis.  A disc, thumb drive, or other form is acceptable if
absolutely necessary.

I look forward to your response within three business days.

If you are not the official custodian of records please forward this
request as appropriate.

Regards,
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Walt Baldwin


